Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship

April 30, 2016

Sabbath School

Song Service

Opening Hymn

Scripture Reading

Theme Christine Bergen
Bible Study The Seen and the Unseen War Joe Bergen

Divine Service
Welcome and Announcements Joe Bergen
Music Interlude Instrumental
Invocation Joe Bergen
Hymn of Praise  Give of Your Best to the Master Hymn #572
Scripture Reading Ecclesiastes 4: 9, 10 Myrtle Humphries
Children’s Offering Svjetlana Stagg
Children’s Time Christine Bergen
Offering Burman University Myrtle Humphries
Prayer Song As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Joe Bergen
Special Music Leah Smallwood
Sermon Joe Bergen
Ministry of Friends

Closing Hymn ~ What a Friend We Have in Jesus Hymn #499
Benediction Joe Bergen
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week: 8:14 pm. Next Week: 8:23 pm.

Next Sabbath: Sermon: Stephen Mcintyre Offering: Church Budget
Deacons / Ushers: Ramsay Smallwood & Roy French

Announcements

Today’s Scripture Focus: Twwo are better than one; because they have a good reward for their
labour. For if they fall, the one will lift up his fellow: but woe to him that is alone when he falleth;
for he hath not another to help him up.  Ecclesiastes 4: 9, 10

Happy Sabbath to one and all! We welcome you to our worship service today on the Sabbath
of the Lord. May you be blessed in the fellowship of God’s people.

Prayer Ministry - Any prayer request cards can be placed in the prayer box in the foyer and will
be later distributed among our members to be prayed for.

This Sabbath, April 30, the offering emphasis is for Burman University. Thank you for using
the envelope provided to support your university in Canada. Burman University continues to offer
a great education and experience to our youth. Thank you for your gift today.

The Church Board is accepting applications from someone interested in serving as our Church
Custodian. This individual would care for the weekly church cleaning (duties would be outlined
in writing). Rate of pay would be $30.00 per week, less applicable employment deductions.
Interested parties may submit written requests for consideration to the Church Board through
Pastor Jason via email at jason.williams@nf.sympatico.ca.

Adventurer Club will have its next meeting tomorrow, Sunday, May 1, from 11:00am to 1:00pm.

CREATION Health Community Program will be starting on Monday, May 2, at 7:00pm and
running once per week for eight weeks, at the Search and Rescue Building Hall here in Bay
Roberts. For late registration information or other questions, please speak to Pastor Jason.

Small Group Bible Studies take place on Tuesday afternoons and Friday evenings in select
homes in our region. If you would like to be involved in a small group, please speak to Pastor
Jason or Steve Mclntyre.

Women'’s Bible Study scheduled for Sabbath evening, May 7, at 4:00pm has been postponed.
Next scheduled study to be announced.

Camp Woody Acres Spring Clean-up Work Bee Monday, May 23, from 9:00 am to 4:00pm.
Volunteers are needed! Your help would be greatly appreciated.

NL Women’s Ministry Weekend Retreat at Camp Woody Acres, on May 28-29. Please RSVP
to Amanda Matthews by May 12 at 709-744-4620. Speak to Amanda Matthews for more
information.

A special members’ “Town Hall” Meeting will take place on Sunday, June 5 at Camp Woody
Acres Cafeteria. All members are invited to attend. If you would like to ask a question for the
meeting, please submit the question to Pastor Jason by May 8. Thank you.

Future Dates to Remember: June 17-18 - NL Quinquennial Session; July 22-20 - NL Camp
Meeting; August 7-14 - NL Junior Youth Camp; October-November - Avalon Evangelism.

Remember in Prayer: Rowena Stagg; The Mugford/Mahoney family; Our outreach ministries;
God's blessing on our local church leadership and membership; our sick and shut-in members;
for the Holy Spirit's outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts this year.



